
 

 

#PinkShirtDay 

 
Greystone is bursting with KINDNESS, so...we are turning ​PINK! 
  
The entire month of February, we will be emphasizing the importance of 
KINDNESS. The last week of February, students and teachers will be 
participating in activities that promote kindness and empathy towards 
others. On ​February 28​th​, we are excited to announce that all Hoover City 
schools and employees will join in #PinkShirtday!  
 
 ​#PinkShirtday​ is a special day that is nationally recognized as an 
anti-bullying and kindness initiative. Our hope is that everyone will wear 
pink shirts as a sign of support of empathy and compassion in our daily 
lives. If you are in need of a pink shirt for ​February 28th​--Students and 
parents are welcomed to purchase the $6.00 t-shirt  below: 
 

The shirt is 
pink with 
gray writing. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To place an order for a shirt, you MUST order through ​myschoolfees.com 
by ​3:00 pm on Friday, February 9, 2018. ​Shirts are available in youth and 
adult sizes.  There is an additional charge for adult XXL and XXXL. 
 
Questions about #PinkShirtday? Contact Mrs. Amos-White - ​kamos@hoover.k12.al.us 
Questions about myschoolfees? Contact Ms. Troncale - dtroncale@hoover.k12.al.us 
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